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info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 
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22nd April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Careers, 
 
As part of our Geography learning, we will be going on a walk around our local area. We are going 
to investigate the human and physical features and identify local landmarks. The walk will take 
place on Wednesday 1st May, in the afternoon.  
 
Please make sure your child comes to school with a waterproof coat and sensible school shoes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Shaw and Mr Beasley 
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